

REF. NO.HD/20

9th February 1938.

Dear Sir,

I have the pleasure to inform you that the Hebdomadal Council has resolved to propose to Convocation that the degree of Doctor of Divinity, honoris causa should be conferred upon you. If you are willing that the proposal should go forward the most convenient day for the conferment of the degree would be at a meeting of Convocation on Tuesday March 1st, or Tuesday March 8th. I understand that you are lecturing in Oxford on March 4th, and if you cannot conveniently be in Oxford on March 1st, or March 8th, it would be possible to arrange a special ceremony on March 4th for the conferment of your degree.

Yours faithfully,

Dongles Vale

Professor Barth, University of Basle. Switzerland.